From: Gary Seitz

To: Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Rubio; Commissioner Ryan Office;
Council Clerk — Testimony

Subject: South Park Blocks

Date: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 7:21:22 AM

My wife and I live in downtown Portland and visit the South Park Blocks quite often.
We love the way the existing deciduous trees provide shade in the summer and
let light through in the winter.

These trees should be maintained and not replaced by conifers or worse concrete.
Please vote no on the SPB Master Plan when it comes to the City Council unless
it can be drastically revised.

Sincerely

Gary Seitz

1221 SW 10th Ave, unit 1412

Portland, 97205

> (and My husband/wife/partner) love the South Park Blocks just as they are. We/I love especially the magnificent
trees. These trees should be maintained and not allowed to become unhealthy. Please vote no on the SPB Master
Plan when it comes to City Council unless it can be drastically revised.
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